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MEDIA  RELEASE
‘BLOKESWORLD’ SHOULD BE RENAMED ‘PATHETIC MEN’S WORLD’
Only pathetic men use women as objects of male entertainment

The Fatherhood Foundation today condemned the ‘Blokesworld’ exhibition to be held at Brisbane’s RNA Showgrounds this weekend, 17th & 18th September.

The Fatherhood Foundation, which promotes mutual respect and equality between men and women, said the event demeaned women by treating them as objects for male entertainment. The event features topless female bull riding, lingerie pillow fights, “flirt models” and dunking machines to make women wet.  

Fatherhood Foundation spokesman, Warwick Marsh, said his organisation, which aimed to encourage men to excellence in fathering and to recognise their responsibilities to honour and respect women, was particularly disturbed that the event promoted a dangerous stereotype of how men should behave.

“The combination of knives, guns, alcohol and semi-naked women is a pathetic combination that encourages violence against women and is an insult to the real men of Australia.” Mr Marsh said. “It is encouraging that the Australian Army has pulled out of this event, so should Ford Australia and VB beer, if they have any sense at all.
“The fact that the promoters are hoping men will pass on the message of Blokesworld to their sons is especially disturbing.  What sort of man wants to teach his son to think of women in this way?  Why am I surprised that Channel 10, founder of Big Brother, the ultimate in sexploitation, now wants to rubbish our Australian men with events such as Blokesworld?  

“We live in society in which sex crimes against women are on the rise, in which the sex industry is causing untold damage to men, women and families.  Events like Blokesworld help fuel a demand for pornography and prostitution and contribute to the creation of an unsafe society, especially for women and children.  Blokesworld should be renamed ‘Pathetic Men’s World’.  Such events are demeaning and should not be encouraged in any way,” said Mr Marsh.

Say NO to violence against women.
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